
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency is improving safety  
at two highway locations in Cromwell with two new 
proposed roundabouts at these intersections: 

  State Highway 6 and 8B 

  �State Highway 8B and Barry Avenue  
This separate, but complementary project, will  
provide safe access to an adjoining major residential 
development. A pedestrian underpass is being 
incorporated into the roundabout design.

Find out more about this  
work and its benefits at a  
drop-in session on  
Wednesday 21 April 2021 at the  
Conference Centre, The Gate, Cromwell.  
Call in any time between 4pm and 6pm. 

This is an opportunity for you to talk to  
our team about the project and ask any questions.

If you cannot make the drop-in session,  
you can email your feedback to 
cromwellroundabouts@nzta.govt.nz  
by Wednesday 5 May 2021.

For more information  
about this project  

visit nzta.govt.nz/cromwell-
roundabouts

Find out more about planned 
highway safety improvements  
in Cromwell
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